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Hello Committee.
This language and framing of 3D Printed Guns as distinctly criminal creates a legal 
category of firearm that allows for massive overreach and corruption by law 
enforcement.
This Bill allows for Law Enforcement to at will place a normal firearm component 
with honest Citizens and then accuse them of a crime. The accused citizen would then
be without means to prove their innocence in any way as the point of manufacture is 
undetermined.
This bill also creates no structure for individuals who wish to comply to register or 
serialize their firearms should they wish. Unless the state wishes to compensate 
individuals who have already legally manufactured firearms, which is their 
constitutional right, this bill is supposing to criminalize vast quantities of individuals 
private property under the guise of public safety.
Firearms manufacture is a tradition and legacy of the United States. To criminalize 
with so little thought is gross overreach of justice, violation of the 2nd Amendment, 
and frankly a disservice to all of our intelligence. 
A majority of firearms used in crimes are legally purchased, and often stolen, both of 
which already have provisions in place to ensure compliance within the bounds of the 
law. To so rapidly expand the definitions of a crime with no victim is unnecessary and
misguided.


